GOVERNMENT OF SIKKIM
HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE DEPARTMENT
GANGTOK-737101

Letter No: 35PDHS/H&FW Dept : 021071202

Te,

District Collector
East/West/North/South
Government of Sikkim.

Sir,

I have been directed to inform you that State Task Force meeting chaired by Hon’ble
Chief Minister was held on 30" June 2020 for Health and Family Welfare department.
Following decisions were taken for comfortable re-opening of the state after the lock down
imposed on 25™ March 2020,

1. Health and Family Welfare Department to charge for testing of CoViD-19 at
prescribed rate of Rs. 3500/- for RT-PCR and Rs 2000/- for True Nat testing from all
Non-Sikkimese returning to the state.

2. Returnees to be consolidated in the same hotel instead of being quarantined in
various hotels. Next hotel for quarantine to be used only once the current one
reaches its maximum capacity, keeping in view the better use of resources.

3. 21 days quarantine period to be mandatory for all returnees which includes the
initial quarantine at facility (to be released only on completion of the testing)

It is requested that the above decisions may be complied with immediate effect.
Thank you,

Dr. Keshree Rai

PDHS -cum-Chairman
(Technical Committee)



